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City of San Dimas Office of the City Manager – Update June 29, 2020 
Latest Updates: 

• Governor Newsom ordered the closure of bars for Los Angeles County, among other counties. This 
includes the closure of bars, brewpubs, pubs, wineries and tasting rooms unless they are offering sit-
down dine-in meals, and the closing of bar areas in restaurants 

o The Los Angeles County Department of Public Health is guided by science and data and the key 
metrics monitored are showing concerning trends as there has been a sharp increase in new 
cases and hospitalizations 

o The timing of these increases is in line with the reopening of key sectors, including bars, which 
are places where people remove their face covering to drink while they may be socializing with 
people not in their households 

o View the updated health order HERE 
• The California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC) is reminding residential and business customers 

served by the 909-area code to prepare for the introduction of the new 840 area code next month.  
o The 840-area code will be added as an overlay to the 909 regions to ensure a continuing supply 

of telephone numbers for the area 
o Unlike the previous 909 area code split in 1998 that required some customers to change their 

area code, the 909/840 area code overlay will not require customers to change their existing 
area code. However, the overlay will require customers to dial “1” plus the three-digit area code 
for all calls from telephone numbers with the 909 and 840 area codes, including local calls 

o Beginning July 25, 2020, customers with a 909-area code telephone number may begin to use 
this new dialing procedure to place telephone calls. The new dialing procedure will become 
mandatory for all customers with a 909-area code telephone number starting January 23, 2021 

o For more information, consumers and businesses should contact their telephone service 
provider or visit https://www.cpuc.ca.gov/909areacode/ 

• Are you checking your mail? Many Economic Impact Payments are being delivered by prepaid debit 
cards mailed in plain envelops from Money Network Cardholder Services. The IRS is reminding 
everyone to go through their mail carefully. Visit https://www.irs.gov/coronavirus/economic-impact-
payments for more information 

• The Los Angeles County Fire Department has decided to extend its drill at Bonelli Park. The drill will last 
for two more days (June 30-July 1) from 8 am – 1 pm. For more information, call (626) 974-8333 or 
(626) 974-8371 

• With kids out of school, it is up to family members, friends, and neighbors to keep a lookout on youth 
who might be at risk. If you believe a child may be in danger or need, call the Child Protection Hotline 
at 1-800-540-4000 
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